Dear Senators,

| strongly request a do not pass on HB 1444. This bill was specifically aimed at a township road
in Ellendale township in Dickey County. This matter needs to be resolved locally. We do not
need an unnecessary law which would affect all township roads in North Dakota!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Vicki Carpenter



